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MEMORANDUM 

 
TO:  Public Works Committee 
 
FROM:  Monica Heller, Community Planning Coordinator 
 
DATE:  May 7, 2009 
 
RE: St. Patrick Street and Mt. Rushmore Road ADA and Vehicle Traffic Safety 
 
At the March 16, 2009 City Council meeting, the City Council referred the St. Patrick 
Street and Mt. Rushmore Road ADA and Vehicle Traffic Safety to the Metropolitan 
Planning Organization for review.  The Metropolitan Planning Organization Committees 
met on April 16, 2009 and discussed the St. Patrick Street and Mt. Rushmore Road 
ADA and Vehicle Traffic Safety issues with staff from the South Dakota Department of 
Transportation.  At the request of the Metropolitan Planning Organization, the South 
Dakota Department of Transportation has outlined the issues with adding pedestrian 
pushbuttons at the intersection of Mt. Rushmore Road and St. Patrick Street in the 
attached letter. 
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